arn Abou‘t

Monday, May 2 (DH)

Did you know that the Muslims invented

the sundial? Pick up a Grab & Go kit,

with directions and materials, to make a
sundial to commemorate their heritage.

In partnership with the Muslim Student
Association at High School East & PTA
Diversity Committee. Pick up in Dix HillS,ssseno
Children’s Department. APR 13 2022

DR. PATRICK HARRIGAN
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

~ This is not a Half Hollow Hills Schoo! District sponsored or endorsed activity. Not for profit organization.
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